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We’re going to Peru!!!
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your child has the opportunity to join a group of students, teachers and, yes, even parents(, from our community’s secondary schools on a life-changing service learning experience. 
Service learning experiences are powerful opportunities both for developing communities around the world and for your child. Through hands-on work and deep exposure to the local culture, students will learn vital collaboration and problem-solving skills. They’ll return more engaged in their studies and inspired to make a difference at home. More and more colleges and universities are looking for international experience on students’ applications to set them apart. Travel isn’t just educational; it’s an investment that gives your child an advantage in a competitive world. Imagine this opportunity is what’s going to set your child apart and could be the ticket to get them into the college of their dreams.
We are traveling to Peru during the Spring Break of 2017 to work side-by-side with locals on community-driven projects.  We will be partnering with local non-profits to have a long lasting impact on the local community. In the past, students have worked on projects to build schools and bring clean waters to villages. We will also have the opportunity to explore the incredible ruins of Machu Picchu and visit the Sacred Valley. 

I’m hosting an enrollment meeting on Wednesday, May 18th at 6pm at the Twin Falls Middle School Library to answer all of your questions. I will be enrolling students at the end of the meeting!! You can reserve a spot on the tour at the meeting with a $95 deposit. This is an incredible opportunity you won’t want to miss! There is limited space on this trip!! They are available on a first-come, first-serve basis. By signing up right away you are guaranteed the lowest price so don’t wait to take advantage of this!! If you and your child would like to attend, please RSVP with the form below or via email. 

Please remember to bring a method of payment (debit/credit card or check) for the enrollment fee of only $95 to the meeting. That’s all it takes to save your spot! I’m excited and looking forward to having you on tour! 
For more trip information, please visit: http://www.eftours.com/tour-website/1825372SU
THE DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS MAY 26th at MIDNIGHT!!!!
Sincerely,

Emily Rourke
TMFS History/Social Studies Teacher & Key Club Advisor

